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DATE: October 29, 2016 
 
TO: Steve Adler, Mayor 
 Kathie Tovo, Mayor Pro Tem 
 Ora Houston, Council Member 
 Delia Garza, Council Member 
 Sabino Renteria, Council Member 
 Gregorio Casar, Council Member 
 Ann Kitchen, Council Member 
 Don Zimmerman, Council Member 
 Leslie Pool, Council Member 
 Ellen Troxclair, Council Member 
 Sheri Gallo, Council Member 
 
RE: Request for Support for Continued Mediation on The Grove PUD 
 
Today, the Bull Creek Road Coalition (BCRC) met with ARG Bull Creek, Ltd., at mediation to try to resolve 
the issues remaining in dispute on The Grove PUD.  Based on our experience at mediation today, we 
believe that there is a high likelihood that this matter will be resolved at a future mediation session 
between the parties.  We are available to continue mediating this dispute on November 19, 2016.  This 
is the next date our officers are available to meet.  We ask that Council support this effort between the 
parties and postpone the second hearing on The Grove PUD so that we have adequate opportunity to 
resolve the issue by compromise agreement. 
 
We appreciate your consideration on this important matter. 
 
/s/Sara Speights, President 
/s/Grayson Cox, Vice President 
Bull Creek Road Coalition 
 
 
cc:   Jeff Howard, McLean & Howard, LLP 
 Garrett Martin, ARG Bull Creek Ltd. 
  
 


